
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: 25th Gulf Cup Pushed Iraq Forward

In Basra, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, thanked the volunteer

teams that contributed to the success of the 25 Gulf Cup on Friday 5/5/2023, for their efforts

that culminated in the creation of this glorious image of the tournament, stating that

volunteer work was the message of youth that can be transformed into success and achievements,

as well as illustrating the importance of volunteer work to create achievements.

His Eminence noted that Basra presented a bright image of itself and Iraq and refuted attempts

that were planned to ruin the image of Al-Basra. Our Islamic and Arab heritage is abundant with

texts that incite volunteerism. H.E. stressed that the outcome of the tournament moved Iraq

forward in a short period of time and Iraq needed to achieve further multiplied efforts and a

longer period of time.


